
Gender Diversity Forum Update from 17 July 2007 meeting 
 
 
Diversity Forums decision-making process 
Please see the attached document. 
 
 
06/07 Proposals for the Community Grants Budget 
 
 
Following the presentation made by Katy Wing, an event was held at the Centre for 
Voluntary Services – CVS and overall recommendations have been agreed and 
information will be made available on Your City, Your Say section of the Council’s 
website.  This will also include information on the equality impact assessment. 
 
 
 
12/07 New Single Equality Law: Consultation 

 
 
Ann Webster held a joint meeting with Diversity Forum members to look at the 
proposed new law.  A response was sent on behalf of the participants.  Ann will 
provide an update. 
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